Memorandum

5 a

To: To

TOWN BOARD MEMBERS

From:

JUDY TRAVIS - DISTRICT CLERK

Date:

10/5/2018

Re:

LOWERING ROARING BROOK LAKE

I formally request that the Town Board authorize the Roaring Brook Lake Dam Custodian to begin lowering the lake by 4 feet beginning October 15, 2018 as per the recommendation of the RBL Preservation Committee.

Memorandum

5B

To:

TOWN BOARD MEMBERS

From

JUDY TRAVIS

Date:

10/4/2018

Re:

LAKE PEEKSKILL LAKE LOWERING

I formally request that the Town Board authorize the Lake Peekskill District Employees to commence lowering Lake Peekskill by five feet beginning October 15, 2018.